North Duffield Parish Council
www.northduffieldpc.co.uk
clerk@northduffieldpc.co.uk
ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PARISH 

MINUTES
Minutes of the Annual Parish Council meeting held on Thursday 9th May 2019 at 19:30hrs in the Village Hall, North Duffield. 
Chair: Cllr Bob Wells
1. Introductions.
2. PCSO Rachel Thompson and PCSO Laura Simpson gave an update on the structure of policing in the local area and village crime statistics. Low crime at present; 3 burglaries and no anti-social behaviour reported recently. Request made by member of public to advise residents on crime prevention given recent burglaries. PCSO’s to arrange date village meeting and property marking. Contact email sna.selby@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk rather than individual officers. Crimes still need to be reported and logged with 101 or 999 in an emergency. 
3. Sam Hutchinson (Community Mapping Officer from North Yorkshire Police) explained about police communications and listened to concerns of residents. Recent Speeding Survey carried out by NYCC was raised. Sam to contact the traffic bureau to escalate it. 

4. Ward Councillor Mark Topping introduced himself. Cllr Arthur and Cllr Richard Musgrave have been re-elected. Sent Apologies for the meeting. 

5. Chairman’s report. The Chairman gave a full report on the activities of the Parish Council for the preceding twelve months including planning matters, the new LED streetlights savings, grants given, neighbourhood plan proposals and the Millennium Fund.
6. Neighbourhood Planning. A presentation given by Andrew Hindle explaining the procedures for completing a Neighbourhood Plan. Concerns raised about need for long term volunteer to over-see the project.  
7. Open Forum. No other issues raised. 
8. Chairman’s closing remarks including thanking members of the public for attending. 
